10408 Montgomery Avenue Kensington MD 20895 www.jubileemd.org

tel: 301.949.8626 | fax: 301.949.4628

May 29, 2020

Dear Jubilee community,

We are closely following the news of Montgomery County preparing to enter Phase 1 of a gradual reopening on Monday. At this time, **Jubilee is keeping all of its coronavirus safety** <u>protocols</u> **in place** to protect the health of our staff and the people we support, who are at a higher risk from the virus. This decision is not made lightly, and we call on our entire community to stay the course to keep the virus away from our more vulnerable friends and colleagues. We will continue to closely follow the data and the science and evaluate our protocols as we learn more.

Despite Jubilee's recent decrease in new infections, many of Jubilee's sister organizations in Maryland continue to see high levels of infections and unfortunately some deaths. Jubilee continues to permit and encourage outdoor visits with family and friends, as long as social distancing guidelines are followed, the total group stays below 10 people, and masks are worn. We wish you a safe and healthy weekend.

With gratitude,

Steve Keener